
 
Reference: PP/2019/11/1 

         19/309710 
 
16 October 2019 
 
 
The Secretary 
Department of Planning, Industry & Environment 
GPO BOX 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 
 
Attn: Eleanor Robertson – Director Western  
 
 
Dear Eleanor, 
 
RE: PLANNING PROPOSAL – CAMDEN LEP 2010 REVIEW: STAGE 1 
 
I refer to the attached Planning Proposal for the Department of Planning, Industry and 
Environment’s consideration. The Planning Proposal seeks to amend the Camden Local 
Environmental Plan 2010 (LEP 2010) to improve its alignment with the State Government’s 
direction, and in particular the planning priorities outlined within the Western City District Plan 
(the District Plan), and the draft Camden Local Strategic Planning Statement (the LSPS). The 
Planning Proposal also includes minor amendments to improve the readability and application 
of LEP 2010. 
 
On the 8 October 2019, Council resolved to submit this Planning Proposal to the Department 
of Planning, Industry and Environment for Gateway Determination. A copy of the Planning 
Proposal, report to Council and the Council resolution is enclosed for your reference.   
 
In addition to the Council resolution, the Planning Proposal was referred to the Camden Local 
Planning Panel (CLPP) for consideration on 17 September 2019. The CLPP minutes are 
included as Appendix 7 to the Planning Proposal. 

 
Should you or your officers require any further information, please contact Alison Butler, Senior 
Planner LEP Review on 4654 7806 or myself on 4654 7805. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Louise McMahon 
Coordinator LEP Review  


